

S. Joy President

C. Bayer Vice-President

S. Hubley Secretary Treasurer

D. Drinovz Recording Secretary

S. Lowe Sergeant-at-Arms

Nova Scotia Highway Workers Union Local 1867

271 Brownlow Avenue Dartmouth, Nova Scotia B3B 1W6

1-800-962-1867 Phone: 902-832-1867 Fax: 902-453-2635 http://1867.cupe.ca cupehiway@ns.aliantzinc.ca

October 30, 2024

Dear Members,

RE: CUPE Local 1867 Membership - Bargaining Update

Due to the Provincial Government calling for an election on November 26, 2024, negotiations with the Employer have been paused.

Although we are paused from face-to-face negotiation meetings with the Employer, it doesn't mean that your Bargaining Committee is paused. We will continue to work on getting a Collective Agreement.

Thank you for your patience and support with this process. On behalf of the Bargaining Committee (Steve Joy, Sharon Hubley, David Drinovz, Shane Lowe and Gregg Morrison), we want to thank you for your hard work in keeping the highways safe for the motoring public and our families.

In Solidarity,

Wanda Power Wanda Power

CUPE Local 1867 Highways Coordinator

and Lead Negotiator

